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 I’m opposed to this bill for a multitude of reasons, to name a few: The mail-in ballots 

make voting far more convenient, people can take their time to read information on 

each candidate, bill and measure, to make more informed and concise choices.  

This also enables far more people to vote, due to weather and work schedules. More 

votes means more accurate representation.  

This has been an effective and efficient way for Oregonians to vote for decades. We 

should always be working towards making voting more convenient and accessible for 

people, this bill to me is the exact opposite of that.  

- C. Thornley  


